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TO . Public Schools District Supervisors/ ( vordinating School Principals
All Others Concerned
This Division
FROM - EDILBERYO L. OPLENARIA, CESO \
Schools Divijion Superintendent
SUBJECT : LIST OF POSSIBLE SCHOOLS TO BE UTILIZED AS
VOTING/POLLING CENTERS
DATE : 4 FEBUARY 2022
1 This has reference to the letter of Lanao del Norte Electric Cooperative, Inc.
(LANECO) dated January 28, 2022 requesting this Office to provide them the list
of possible schools to be utilized as voting/polling centers.
2 All concemed Public Schools District Supervisors and Coordinating School
Principals are directed to submit the List of Schools to be used as Voting Centers
in their  respective municipality/ies  through  this google  link
httgs://bit.ly/LDNPoIIinqunter on or before February 14, 2022.
3. Attached is the Letter of LANECO for reference.
4. Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is desired
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LANAO DEL NORTE ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC.
(EL ANECO)
nergy Center
9209 Sagadan, Poblacion. Tl?by()d, Lanao del Norte. Philippines
Tel Nos (063) 341-5231 ¢ (063) 341-5450 ¢ (063) 341-5113 ¢ (067) 341.5149 ¢ Fax No (063) 341-5210
Holine No 0927-344-8388 |
e-mail address |aneco energy@yahoo com
websile www laneco com ph
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Govemor Arsenio A. Quibranza Provincial Government Compound
 Pigcarangan, Tubod, Lanao del Norte

. Dear Superintendent Oplenaria:

' Good day!

The National Electrification Administration has enjoined all Electric Cooperatives
including LANECO to undertake the necessary activities to ensure adequate
and reliable power supply throughout the country before, during and after the

May 2022 national and local elections.

With this, we would like to request for the list of possible schools that will be
utilized as voting/polling center so that we could take the necessary measures

such as inspection of electrical wirings in preparation for the said elections.

May we also request to have the copy on or before February 21, 2022 to give us
ample time to schedule our activities.

Thank you for your usual support and continued partnership in the rural
electrification program.

. Very truly yours,

ZENAIDA M/ FABUNAN, MBA
OIC of the Cooperative
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“We serve from the heart”
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